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Subject: 2020 Sharkskin IRB Championship Venue announcement 
 
 
The purpose of this memorandum is to outline that the announcement of the hosting Venues for the 
2020 Sharkskin NSW IRB Championship will be delayed.  
 
Due to the unforeseen withdrawal of a host, the venue selection committee has had to re-convene 
and will endeavor to have the finalised venue announcement publicised by Friday 14 February 2020.  
 
SLSNSW hopes that this responds to the various enquiries regarding this announcement and 
appreciates the patience of all stakeholders in this decision process.  
 


